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The Library and Information Research Group Announces a New Research Prize
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For UK. Librarians, the Library and
Information Research Group (LIRG) has
recently announced:

- A new Research Prize for £2,500,
sponsored by Ex Libris, for library
systems-based research.

- A new LIRG Researcher Directory
listing library research practitioners

be, and are encouraged to do so if
they have a work-based interest in
research.

Workshops on writing a research
proposal are currently being
arranged in three U.K. cities for
Autumn 2009 (London, Birmingham
and Glasgow).

in the U.K. The Directory is
keyword searchable and can be
browsed by research topic.
Researchers can enter their own
name, under multiple topics if need

Further information is available on the LIRG
website:
http://www.cilip.org.U.K./specialinterestgro
ups/bysubiject/research/activities
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